Monsignor Kevin Sullivan Executive Director

New York, NY 10022 www.catholiccharitiesny.org tel: 212.371.1000 / fax 212.755.1526

Catholic Charities
Archdiocese of New York
Providing Help. Creating Hope.

March 21, 2013

Mr. Scott Miller
Director, Division of Youth and Young Adult Ministry
Department of Evangelization
Archdiocese of Baltimore
320 Cathedral Street
Baltimore, MD 21201-4421

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your generous gift of \$750 on November 19, 2012, from the Archdiocese of Baltimore to the Hurricane Sandy Relief Fund of The Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of New York.

Your donation to the Hurricane Relief effort has assisted Catholic Charities in providing disaster relief to those in need since the beginning of Hurricane Sandy's destruction in New York. The resources provided by your gracious gift, and that of so many other concerned citizens throughout the country, assisted with immediate relief needs and continues to assist in the long term recovery for those who have been so severely impacted by this horrific storm. From disaster response professionals visiting parishes to deliver information and resources, to volunteers collecting and distributing food and supplies, to neighbors checking in on neighbors, the entire Catholic Charities community has and continues to provide help and create hope for those in need throughout the Archdiocese of New York.

We rely on friends like you now more than ever to ensure we can continue our important recovery work. With the severe destruction Hurricane Sandy left in her wake, the recovery effort in New York will be long and Catholic Charities is committed to being there for the long haul. On behalf of those whose lives you have touched, thank you again for your partnership and support.

Sincerely,

Monsignor Kevin Sullivan